


serious risk that the building could collapse, we also will be requesting the U.S. Embassy in Kabul to notify the
Afghan Ministry of Education of these safety concerns.

Should you or your staff have any questions or need additional information, please contact Elizabeth Field,
Assistant Inspector General for Audits and Inspections, at 703-545-6006 or elizabeth.a.field9.civ@mail.mil.
Thank you in advance for your cooperation.

Sincerely,

ccl

General Lloyd J. Austin Il
Commander, U.S. Central Command

Lieutenant General Mark A, Milley
Commander, International Security Assistance Force Joint Command

Lieutenant General Thomas B. Bostick
Commanding General and Chief of Engineers
U.S. Army Corps of Engineers

The Honorable James B, Cunningham
U.S. Ambassador to Afghanistan

Ms. Sarah W. Wines
USAID Acting Mission Director for Afghanistan

SIGAR SP-13-5 Safety Alert: Bathkhak School Page 2



	2013-06-21 Dunford Letter
	2013-06-21 Dunford Letter (1)

